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Atchison Police Seek Vehicle Theft Suspect
(KAIR)--The Atchison Police Department is looking for a suspect or suspects involved in a
vehicle theft reported on Saturday night.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson says a 2003 Honda Accord was taken from the 300
block of North 7th.

(Play audio)
Wilson adds that the vehicle belonged to a 19-year-old victim.



